
 

 
 
 
 

July 17, 2023 

 
Mr. Danny Pollard 
BIM Builders, LLC 
6187 NC 27 East 
Coats, North Carolina 27521 

 
RE: Footing/Foundation Inspection 

25 Doug Johnson Lane 
Angier, North Carolina 
Permit Number: AFD2302-0002 

 
Dear Mr. Pollard: 

 
Per your request, TRC has completed an inspection and evaluation for the footings/foundations at the above 
referenced site.  It is our understanding the porch/stoop footings were poured prior to building inspections visiting 
the site due to impending weather events.  I visited the site on July 14, 2023 to observe the footings as installed.  
The footings in question were partially uncovered to allow for inspection of the footings and surrounding soils.  In 
addition, installation personnel were interviewed to discuss the installation methods. Per my observations of the 
installation and the associated permit drawings, it is my opinion the footings substantially meet the intent of the 
approved plans, building code requirements, and the loads to be present after completion of construction.  As such, 
this letter serves as our certification of the footing installation. 

 
If you have any questions, please call me at (919) 827-0864. 

 
Sincerely, 
C. Tyrus Clayton, Jr., PE  

 
 
cc: file 

7/17/2023 


